
Speak to your PAC chair about how you 
can help save the USPS.  
Starting February 1, 2021, 11 randomly selected members will 
receive a gift as a thank you—10 NRLCA-branded Yeti cups and 
one larger gift will be sent out every month. To qualify, all you 
need to do is send at least a $5.00 donation to your state PAC 
chair each month or continue your sustaining donorship. We will 
announce new gifts each month until July 31 when the fundraiser 
ends. Scan the QR code for more information and to see this 
month’s gift.

NRLCA-PAC

Donate Today!

www.nrlca.org/news/1277


